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Council Meeting 

08/Sep/2025 

Notice of Motion No.186 

Assessment of Street Trees at 16-18 Bristol Place, Rowville for 

Potential Removal 
That Council: 

1. Notes that a report on the trees in Bristol Place Rowville was presented to Council on 25 May 
2025 in response to a 24 March 2025 Notice of Motion; 

2. Notes that the trees have been assessed three times in the past six months, including by an 
independent arborist on 18 July 2025; and 

3. Receives a further report from relevant officers at a mid-month Council meeting no later 
than October 2025 (unless deferred to a later date in consultation with the Mayor) assessing 
the potential removal of four street trees located adjacent to 16, 17, and 18 Bristol Place, 
Rowville, in accordance with the Green Streets Policy. 

 

Cr Susan Pearce 

Taylor Ward 

 

 

 

 


